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6th February, 1943.

Dear Milner,
I have your letter of the 4th, about the

. "SAN VERONICO", We have no correspondence here about the

matter you mention; 1if we had it would naturally have been
mentioned in the precis.

I take it the correspondence must have been 4w WiTH
London or Wokingham, and I hope you will be able to lay your P
hands on it. ok

With kindest regards,

Yours sing

E. M. Milner, Esg.,
WOKINGHAM .
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